

P.O. Box 779 Manila, Philippines Cable Address: NSOPHIL

E-mail: C.Lalicon@mail.census.gov.ph Web: http://www.census.gov.ph Telephone: (632) 9267274 & (632) 9267373 Fax: (632) 9267422 & (632) 9267329



Republic of the Philippines
Office of the Civil Registrar General
National Statistics Office
EDSA corner Times St.
West Triangle, Quezon City 1104

Ref. No. 03CRD00-0004

01 February 2003

Memorandum

TO

All City/Municipal Civil Registrars

FROM

Carmelita N. Erieta

Administrator and Civil Registrar General

SUBJECT

Delayed registration of Filipino deportees from Malaysia

This is in connection with the Filipino deportees from Sabah, Malaysia. In coordination with the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA), the National Statistics Office (NSO) - Region IX facilitated the delayed registration of birth of these deportees. The said delayed registration process was needed in the procurement of their passports from the DFA.

This office is fully aware of the procedure/rule in the implementation of delayed registration. Because of the abnormality and urgency of the situation, there are requirements in this rule which the deportees may not be able to present to support their application for delayed registration. Thus, as long as the registrant can submit minimal requirements, please consider the registration of the deportees. Please be informed that the deportees urgently need their birth certificates for them to secure their passports and VISAs in order to get back to their jobs in Malaysia.

Please be guided accordingly.